
 

                                                                                                                         

Dear Bees,                                                                                

How are you? We hope you are having a lot of fun at home doing your learning 

with your parents. We miss your happy little faces at school but know you will 

be doing your best to keep busy! 

Remember to work hard with the learning we sent home but, more 

importantly, to also have lots of fun. Explore the garden and look at the nature 

that is all around us, make models, play schools and shops, look after your 

dolls and bears, paint pictures, build towers! 

Don’t forget to keep reading with your mummy and daddy and listen to lots of 

stories too! 

 

We will see you soon, 

Love  

Mrs Dutton, Mrs Phillips, Mrs Potterton and Mrs Sawyers 


